ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES

TUESDAY, JULY 17, 2012
7TH DAY JULY REGULAR

The Adair County Commission convened at 8:30a.m. on July 17, 2012 in the Courthouse at
Kirksville. All Commissioners were present.

The Commission met with Dan Martin and Royce Callerug of the Forest Lake Area Trail System
(FLATS) committee. They gave an update on the progress of the trail. Mr. Martin and Mr. Callerug
are scheduled to meet with the Missouri Department of Transportation (MoDOT) on Monday, July
23, 2012 to discuss the possibility of receiving a grant to assist with the FLATS project.

Randy Behrens, Emergency Management Director for the City of Kirksville informed the
Commission that the County must apply for a permit with the Department of Natural Resources to
open burn vegetative waste. The County has been depositing vegetative waste on County property
located off of Jamison Street.

The Commission spent the rest of the day attending to County business.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00p.m. on July 17, 2012.



ATTEST: Sandra Collop- County Clerk Stanley Pickens- Presiding Commissioner

Page 275



